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The time has arrived for community and stakeholders to put forward their views on the design aspects of the Swan 

River Crossings Project at Fremantle. 

The $230 million project will replace the Fremantle Traffic Bridge, upgrade rail infrastructure, and transform cycling 

and pedestrian paths while also improving navigational safety for boats on the Derbarl Yerrigan (Swan River). 

Interested stakeholders and the broader community are encouraged to download the Design Inspiration document 

here, which has been created as a community resource setting out key themes about place, history, and people.  

The document was developed in collaboration with Whadjuk Nyoongar Elders who have provided traditional 

knowledge about Walyalup (Fremantle) and continue to advise the project through a Whadjuk Elders Advisory 

Group. 

After reviewing the document, an online Design Survey here, is available for people to put forward ideas on how 

the new infrastructure might look and feel in the future. 

Help our design process by: 

• Viewing the Design Inspiration document here, (also available on the survey page). 

• Providing feedback by completing the online Design Survey here. 

• Registering to join one of our three in-person Community Design Forums. 

• Registering to join our online Community Design Forum – or view the recording afterwards. 

During our last survey we received feedback from nearly 1000 community members which influenced the Swan 

River Crossings bridge alignment decision.  

Responses to this survey will be collated and shared directly with our design teams – including architects, engineers, 

placemaking and urban landscape specialists.  

Time to delve into design 

file:///C:/Users/c8152/Downloads/swan-river-crossings-design-inspiration-oct-2021.pdf
file:///C:/Users/c8152/Downloads/swan-river-crossings-design-inspiration-oct-2021.pdf
https://mainroads.research.net/r/srcdesign
file:///C:/Users/c8152/Downloads/swan-river-crossings-design-inspiration-oct-2021.pdf
https://mainroads.research.net/r/srcdesign


 

 

We are holding three Community Design Forums, providing options to attend on a date that suits you. 

• Thursday 26th August - Tradewinds Hotel, 10am – 12pm. Now Closed  

• Saturday 28th August – Tradewinds Hotel, 10am – 12pm. Now Closed  

• Tuesday 31st August – North Fremantle Community Centre, 6pm – 8pm. Now Closed  

• 30th August – Online meeting via Zoom 6pm – 8pm. Now Closed   

Site preparation works are expected to start late in 2021, with construction starting in 2022.    

For further information and to subscribe for project updates, please visit www.mainroads.wa.gov.au/swan-river-

crossings or contact 138 138.  

 

 

Registration Information 

Online Community Design Forum Registration 

Further information  

http://www.mainroads.wa.gov.au/swan-river-crossings
http://www.mainroads.wa.gov.au/swan-river-crossings

